Faith In God Missions

August 2025

New Church in Mexico:





We were so thankful to be able to help our missionary purchase this property in the mountains of Mexico last year. This group of believers had been worshipping the Lord under tree branches, exposed to heat, rain, and cold. Our missionary has been working hard to get the walls up and they are now ready to proceed with the roof, windows, doors, and floor! Our missionary has been doing a great work in this area; preaching the Gospel, building the church, and taking food and supplies for the congregation. Please join us in prayer for our missionary as he continues laboring and for funds to come in to complete this church for these dear people in the remote mountains of Mexico.

Flooding: Our hearts break for all of those impacted by the recent weather events all across the country. Because of your faithful support, we have been able to send funds to help with water and supplies to those in need. Instead of worry and fear, we must remember our God is sovereign over all and, as the song says, "He's got the whole world in His hands". Friends, keep praying, keep reading His Word, keep trusting, and keep telling others of Him! "God is our refuge and strength, a very present help in trouble" (Psalm 46:1).

Thanksgiving & Christmas Dinner...\$1.50 per plate
Blankets...\$5.00 each
Small Toy for Christmas...\$5.00

Don't forget to pray for all the children and teachers as they return to school!

Thank you all for your faithful prayers and support of this ministry! Praying For You,

Rev. Steve & Freida Bishop Faith In God Missions Don't Forget...Mission Bags need to be in our office by October 1st!

Stay in contact with the ministry through our website, Facebook and YouTube Channel. Go to faithingodnc.com for the links.